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Sheriff Gabe Morgan Announces Re-election Bid 
 

Newport News -- Gabriel A. Morgan is announcing Monday, February 18th at 6:00 p.m. that he is seeking  
re-election as Sheriff of the City of Newport News. 
 
He has held office since January, 2006.  Since that time, significant progress has been made in the areas of jail 
overcrowding, inmate rehabilitation, court security, and re-organizing the Sheriff’s Office.  Morgan has been 
highly involved in community projects that deter young people from a life of crime and from being involved in 
gangs. 
 
Sheriff Morgan has applied evidence-based practices that yield a marked improvement in the number of people 
obtaining their GED while incarcerated, thus better preparing men and women for success in their communities 
once released from jail. 
 

For further accomplishments, please go to www.GabeMorgan.com 
Find us on Facebook: re-elect Gabe Morgan 

 
WHO:  Sheriff Gabriel A. Morgan 
WHAT: Announces Re-election Bid 
WHEN: Monday, February 18, 2013 at 6:00 p.m. 
WHERE: Luigi's Italian Restaurant 
  15400 Warwick Blvd. 
  Newport News, VA 
COST:  $20 at the door, includes buffet dinner 
   

For more information, contact 757-358-9131 
 
 

### 
 

 

MMEEDDIIAA  RREELLEEAASSEE::  
RREE--EELLEECCTTIIOONN  CCAAMMPPAAIIGGNN  
GGAABBRRIIEELL  AA..  MMOORRGGAANN    
SSHHEERRIIFFFF,,  CCIITTYY  OOFF  NNEEWWPPOORRTT  NNEEWWSS  
CCOONNTTAACCTT::  775577--335588--99113311  

http://www.gabemorgan.com/


 


